
Will there be dining options on campus 
or around the community?

Unfortunately, we are unable to provide on-campus dining 
options at this time; however, you may order takeout from 
restaurants in the Akron area. Your tour guide will be happy 
to make recommendations.

I am feeling unwell with cold- or flu-like symptoms 
and/or realized I was exposed to the virus in the  
past 14 days. Should I visit?

No. We encourage you to take time prior to your visit 
to consider the state of your health and respond 

appropriately. We are dedicated to the health of 
our visitors and staff and ask that you refrain 
from visiting 

if you are exhibiting symptoms or have been 
exposed to someone who has been ill. You can 

cancel your visit through your confirmation email. 
We will work with you to reschedule once you are 

feeling healthy again. 

Can I go on a tour, or visit the Transfer & Adult 
Enrollment Center, without an appointment? 

At this time, we are not accepting walk-in visits. We are 
happy to work with you to schedule a visit through our 
website so we can ensure that all accommodations are 
in place for a safe and enjoyable visit. 

To schedule a visit:

Call 330-972-7009 or complete an appointment request 
at uakron.secure.force.com/form?formid=217785. 
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T O G E T H E R ,  W E  R I S E 

VISITING THE UA CAMPUS
T R A N S F E R  S T U D E N T S

Frequently Asked Questions 

When should I arrive for my campus visit?

Please plan to arrive at the Transfer & Adult Enrollment Center 
located in Simmons Hall, Room 209, no more than 10 minutes 
before your scheduled time.

What should I expect when I arrive?

When you arrive at the Transfer & Adult Enrollment Center, 
our staff will check you in at the front desk, where we have 
installed plexiglass for their safety and yours. 

How many guests will I be able to bring?

You may bring one guest to the appointment 
and tour with you.

Should I bring a face covering?

To ensure the health and safety of our visitors and   
employees, you and admission staff members are required 
to wear a face covering. If you do not have one, one will be 
provided for you. 

How will you safely conduct an appointment?

Appointments will be conducted by an admissions counselor 
adhering to social distancing guidelines in a sanitized office 
space. After each appointment, we will re-sanitize the room.

How will you facilitate social distancing during a tour?

On tour, you and your guide will wear a face covering and 
will maintain six feet of separation.

Will I be able to enter the residence halls on my tour?

At this time, to adhere to strict safety standards, we are  
not able to showcase the interiors of residence halls on 
our tours. You can access our virtual residence hall tours  
at uakron.edu/reslife/halls/360-video.

uakron.secure.force.com/form?formid=217785
https://uakron.edu/reslife/halls/360-video



